## BCM SCHOOL, BASANT AVENUE, DUGRI, LUDHIANA

Revision Assignment, English, Class V

Section A (Reading)

Read the passage and answer the questions that follow:

Once upon a time, in a city, a pheasant lived happily in a nest on a big tree. One day he left his nest to search for food and water in a field full of delicious crops. He liked it so much there that he forgot to return home. Another animal, a rabbit, discovered that empty nest and decided to live there. The pheasant, now fat from the good food, wanted to go back home and found the rabbit in his nest.

When he came back to his nest he found the rabbit in his nest. He told the rabbit that the nest was mine. The rabbit said, "I had groomed the nest so now it was mine." They couldn't agree on whose nest it was, so they went to a wise cat for help. And told him the whole story and said that whoever among us turns out to be a liar, you eat him.

The cat said that he would not take advantage of anyone's helplessness and would not eat anyone. The cat told him to come to me so that I could know. I couldn't figure out who was telling the truth, but as soon as they both came near the cat, he cleverly caught the rabbit and the pheasant, ending their dispute. The lesson is not to trust your enemies, even if you know them well, as this can lead to trouble.

Read the questions given below and answer .

1. Why did the pheasant leave the nest?

2. Who occupied the nest in pheasant's absence?

3. What did the pheasant do when he found a field with delicious crops?

a) He stayed there and forgot about his nest.

b) He immediately returned home.

c) He invited the rabbit to join him.

d) He shared the crops with the rabbit.

4. Who did the pheasant and the rabbit seek help from to resolve their dispute?

a) A wise owl

b) A clever dog

c) A kind squirrel

d) A wise cat

5. The pheasant became \_\_\_\_\_\_ after eating a lot in the new place.

**Section B (Writing)** 

\*Write a letter to your father for asking permission to go on a trip to Chandigarh.

## **Section C (Grammar)**

11	o a	~1	ro.	CT	$\sim$	•

- 1. Sheenu \_\_\_\_\_ (play) with her friend.(Fill with S. Present Tense)
- 2. Maina is climbing \_\_\_ the stairs. (Fill with preposition)
- 3. Niharika loves to eat fruits. Her brother loves to eat junk food. (Rewrite by joining the two sentences using suitable conjunction)
- 4. I often go to mall. (Underline Adverb and write its kind)
- 5. Mona and Ritu won gold medals. (Rewrite by changing into Past Perfect Tense)

  Section D (Literature)
- I.Read the extract and answer the following questions.

'They were carrying reaping hook.'

- 1. Who are 'They' in the extract?
- 2. Why were they carrying a reaping hook?
- 3. Name the chapter from which this extract has been taken.
- II. Write meanings and frame sentences for the given words.

Subway, bruise, monster, lair